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Ass. Prof. Barry Watson 

Independent Chairperson of the NRSPP 

Monash University Accident Research Centre (MUARC) 

Room G24, Building 70, Ground Floor 

21 Alliance Lane 

Clayton Campus 

14th April, 2021 

 

Dear Ass. Prof. Watson, 

Re: Construction Logistics and Community Safety - Australia (CLOCS-A) Memorandum of 

Understanding Confirmation as a Supporting Partner 

 

I am delighted to confirm that Bicycle NSW is proud to apply to the join the CLOCS-A 

Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) Finalised Version dated [3/2/2021] as a Supporting Partner 

(SP). 

 

The MoU records the agreement between the Steering Group Partners (the Parties) and the SPs to 

form a relationship to work together in improving road safety and the operational efficiency relating to 

the logistics of the construction of infrastructure projects. The MoU will act as a catalyst for CLOCS-A 

Parties and SPs to champion and guide the establishment of CLOCS-A. 

Bicycle NSW as the peak advocacy body for bike riders has consistently campaigned for safer 

construction, heavy vehicles and traffic management in NSW to improve the safety of bike riders.  We 

have developed content related to heavy vehicle safety improvementi, safe construction managementii,  

and have advocated with MP’s and government staff for legislative change.  In the face of poor road 

safety education to support bike riders, we developed our own #Safety on Spokes campaigniii, 

supported by Suez Waste Management and launched at NSW Parliament House with broad political 

support. 

As a SP of CLOCS-A, we commit to support and champion the introduction of CLOCS-A in NSW and 

Australia more broadly.  For us this can’t come soon enough.  The construction boom in NSW has seen 

greater numbers of heavy vehicle movements and too many bike rider deaths. 

 

In line with the MoU, Bicycle NSW agrees to enter into the MoU in good faith and will 

actively support and participate in CLOCS-A activities. We nominate Bastien Wallace 

bastien.wallace@bicyclensw.org.au 0416 598 586 as our CLOCS-A contact. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Signature of Alistair Ferguson CEO April 14, 2021 

Bicycle NSW 
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i https://bicyclensw.org.au/heavy-vehicles/ 
ii https://bicyclensw.org.au/improving-construction-management/ 
iii https://bicyclensw.org.au/safety-on-spokes-campaign/ 

                                                      


